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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION /300 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST SYRACUSE, N.Y.13202/ TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

March 11, 1983

Mr. A. Schwencer
Chief, Licensing Branch No. 2
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

Subject: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

Enclosed please find a commitment and response to a recent telephone
request made by your staff regarding the Nine Mile Point Unit 2 security plan.

We hereby request that the material submitted with this letter be withheld
from public disclosure in that it contains Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10CFR 73.21.

Very truly yours,

'

% /Q,:
1. J. Sunser
Manager, System Security
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